

11th July 2012.

6161

WDC PLANNING
Ref
Officer

Dear Sirs,

I was very saddened to read of the development on the green belt land in north Leamington by Warwickshire District Council. The public was always told by the government that green belt was not for development; obviously certain councilors have over ruled this. Why?

This area is a pleasant; relaxing area for walkers, and dog walkers; and the newt pond is a place where children can gain knowledge and pleasure from the pond life as indeed my children and grandchildren have.

I know people need housing, and I respect that, but they should be built on suitable land not green belt.

Apart from this, a large new road through the area will only add to the traffic problems we already have.

Please leave our countryside alone and leave England with some green spaces.

Yours Sincerely,

